



July 11, 2016

Dr. Jeff Fox President College of Southern Idaho P.O. Box 1238 Twin Falls, ID 83303-1238

Dear President Fox: Juff

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to inform you that at its June 21-23, 2016, meeting, the Board of Commissioners accepted the College of Southern Idaho's Spring 2016 Ad Hoc Report which addressed Recommendation 3 of the Spring 2015 Year Seven *Mission Fulfillment and Sustainability* Peer-Evaluation Report. The request for this report was the subject of Commission correspondence dated July 2, 2015.

The Commission has determined that its expectations with regard to Recommendation 3 of the Spring 2015 Year Seven Peer-Evaluation Report have been met.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes for a rewarding 2016-2017 academic year.

Sincerely,

Sandra E. Elman

President

SEE:rb

cc: Mr. Chris G. Bragg, Associate Dean of Institutional Effectiveness